
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

March 17, 1980

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you very much, on behalf ofMrs. Carter, for remembering herin such a thoughtful way. Yourkindness means a great deal.
Mrs. Carter has asked me to expressher appreciation to you and to sendyou her warm regards.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Bush
Director of Correspondence
for Mrs. Carter

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, TX 78405
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March 17, 1980

Hector P. Garcia M.D.,P.A.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

On behalf of the Corpus Christi State University Nursing
Alumni Steering Committee, I would like to thank you very much
for your interest in our efforts to have Miss Lillian Carter
speak at our Alumni Banquet. She will be unable to attend,
however, since she plans to be abroad during that time.

We really appreciate the efforts you made to assist us.

Sincerely,

Roxeann Zielie~R.N., M.S.
Assistant Professor of Nursing
Alumni Committee, Chairperson

CC: R. Bakke
G. Duff
D. Garcia
L. Koester
S. Nelson
M. Sanchez
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